
 
 

 
 

 01530 834368 @ office@castlerocksch.uk  www.castlerocksch.uk  @castlerocksch 
The Castle Rock School, Meadow Lane, Coalville, Leicestershire LE67 4BR 

Head of School - Mr D Baldwin 

Deputy Headteachers – Mr M Gamble, Mr M Rowbottom and Mrs E Booth 
CEO Apollo Partnership Trust and Executive Secondary Headteacher - Mrs J Patrick 

Registered Company: The Castle Rock School – Company Registration No. 08114513 

Registered Office: Meadow Lane, Coalville, Leicestershire LE67 4BR 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Dates and arrangements for end of term, Summer and the new term 
 
End of Term – Friday 9th July 2021 
 
School will close at the end of period 4. Year groups will leave as follows: 
Year 7 and 8 – 13:20 
Year 9 and 10 – 13.25 
Year 12 - 13.30 
 
Food will be served during the morning break. 
Buses have been booked for 13:30 
 
A level and GCSE Results Days 
 
A level and other Level 3 courses: 10th August 
GCSE and other Level 2 courses: 12th August 
 
Students will be able to collect results from the hall in the Bletchley Building. We will contact you closer to the date 
with more detailed arrangements.  
 
Summer School 
 
We will be operating a Summer School for our new year 7 pupils between 16th August and 20th August. Parents who 
have booked a place for their child have been contacted separately about the arrangements. 
 
Start of Autumn term 
 
Staff training days: 23rd and 24th August. 
 
School opens to students on Wednesday 25th August. Arrival times are as follows: 
8.45 Year 7 
9.10 Year 8 
9.40 Year 9 
10.00 Year 10 
10.10 Year 11 
10.30 Year 12 and Year 13 
 
Students should proceed to the all-weather pitch where they will meet their head of year and tutor. Students will 
have induction including a tour of the school for new students, receive their timetables, get to know their tutor and 
be updated about current or new Covid reduction procedures. All students must be in full school uniform. 
 

Continued overleaf 
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School finishing times for next term 2021/2022 
Year 7, 8 and 9: 14.55 
Year 10 and 11: 15.00 
Year 12 and 13: 15.05 
 
School buses arrive at: 15:30 
 
From the Autumn we will operate an after school homework/coursework club in the Bletchley library after school 
every day until 4pm. This will provide an opportunity for supported study with staff available to help students with 
their work if needed. 
 
Thank you for your support during this exceptionally difficult year. We wish you all a wonderful summer break and 
look forward to welcoming all our students back in the Autumn. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr D Baldwin 
Head of School 
 
 


